March 13th, 2020

Dear families,

As we move into an extended leave from the classroom, the third grade team wanted to
provide you with some optional activities that students will be able to engage in at home.
To help maintain your child’s skills that they’ve worked so hard to aquire, please consider the
following activities:

Reading: It is strongly suggested that students spend 20-30 minutes a day reading.

Writing: It is recommended that students will write in their journals or on google docs for 15 to
30 minutes a day in different genres. We've explained to the students what type of writing can

be done during this time.

Math: It is suggested that students spend up to 30 minutes a day practicing math skills and

concepts on the Madison MPS website.

Madison Public Schools has created a comprehensive resource with additional ideas,
suggestions, and tools for our grade level. You will be able to access this through the district’s
website. We understand that this is a unique time for us all and look forward to jumping back
into our curriculum upon our return.
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